@ LIQUOR
BRIT DISTRIBUTION
CoLuMEIA | BRANCH

June 5, 2012

Via email:
Dear 4

Re: Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act
Request Reference # LDB-2012-18 (Your file - LDB FOI 120427a)

Enclosed is the response to your request for the following records:

“a} a copy of all records including, but not limited to, handwritten notes and correspondence,
taken during the March 2, 2012 meeting in the general manager's boardroom from 12:30 p.m.-2
p.m. about "Review of records for LDB 2012-0007" and,

b) a copy of all records including, but not limited to, handwritten notes and correspondence,
ABOUT the March 2, 2012 meeting in the general manager's boardroom from 12:30 p.m.-2 p.m.
about "Review of records for LDB 2012-00007"made after the March 2, 2012 meeting (March 2,
2012-present).

A limited amount of information has been removed from the enclosed documents, as follows:

1) Section 13 was applied to advice or recommendations developed by or for a public body
or a minister. : . :

2} Section 17 was applied to protect the financial interests of the government of British
Columbia. :

3) ¢  Section 21 was applied to information which, if disclosed, would harm a third party's
business interests.

4) Section 22 was applied to protect the privacy of other individuals.

Copies of section 13, 17, 21 and 22 of the Act are attached for your convenience. The areas
where text has been blacked out have been identified with the section of the Act that authorizes
the Branch to withhold the information from disclosure.

Please note that these records will be published on the BC Government’s Open Information
website a minimum of 72 hours after it is released electronically. To find out more about Open
Information, please access the Open Information website at:
http://www.openinfo.gov.bc.ca/ibe/index.page

According to the Act, you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review the

Branch’s decision to not disclose all of the information you requested. You have 30 business
days from receipt of this notice to request a review by writing to:
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Elizabeth Denham, Information and Privacy Commissioner
PO Box 9038 STN PROV GOVT

Victoria BC V8W 9A4

Tel: 250-387-5629 Fax: 250-387-1696

The Commissioner’s office may also be reached by using the toll-free Enquiry BC phone line:
604-660-2421 from the Greater Vancouver region, or 1-800-663-7867 from outside the Greater
Vancouver and Victeoria areas.

If you request a review, please provide the Commissioner's office with a copy of this letter and
of the original request for information you sent to the Branch. However, if you have any
questions or concerns, | would appreciate it if you would first contact me to discuss the matter.
Yours truly,

Maho

Manami Calvo
-Manager - Information Programs

Attachment

Where ideas work.
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